
Shenango Township Economic Development Corporation 
April 11, 2024 

 
The Shenango Township Economic Development Corporation held a meeting on Thursday, April 11, 
2024, at 5:00 p.m. at the Shenango Township Municipal Building, with Supervisors Frank Augustine, 
Brandon Rishel, and Joseph Pascoe present.  Also present were Township Manager Albert Burick III 
and Solicitor, Lou Perrotta. 
 
Present at the Meeting: 
No one signed in.     
 
The meeting was called to order and opened with a salute to the flag. 
 
Public Comment: None 
 
Old Business:  
 
Lawrence Village Plaza Block Grant Applications-No other complete applications have been 
submitted.  The section of Shenango Commons where Studio 175 is down to the section that was 
formerly Big Shot Bob’s will be demolished starting July 1st.  New lighting and curbage will be 
worked on in the coming weeks. 
 
Bylaw changes- Motion by Mr. Pascoe second by Mr. Augustine to accept to draft bylaws and add a 
director.  Motion carried.  Motion by Mr. Pascoe second by Mr. Augustine to appoint Mr. Burick as 
the director.  Motion carried. 
 
New Business: 
 
The Pickleball Association has 7 members.  Plans for court resurfacing are being worked on.  2024 
Membership is in discussion.  Last year members will not have to pay to renew their membership.  
They do need to still complete the paperwork and get a bag tag.  The association is continuing to 
sell banners to advertise for local businesses. 
  
Motion by Mr. Pascoe second by Mr. Augustine to adjourn the meeting. 
Meeting adjourned at 5:30 p.m. 
 


